
August 2016 View this email in your browser 

August 2016 

• President's Message

• 2016-17 Program Schedule

• Community Service Plan

• Member Appreciation Networking Event

Where Did Summer Go?!?

Good Morning Members!

It seems like yesterday I was emailing  you all to wish you a 

happy summer break, and today I am emailing to inform you of 

all the awesome things we have planned for the 2016-17 AGA 

program year!  Hopefully you all enjoyed your summer and are 

ready to get back into the swing of AGA!  If I can do anything to 

make your AGA experience a better one, please let me know - 

I am looking forward to working with you all!

2016-17 Program Schedule

We have tentatively planned out the full year of meeting dates 

and community service projects so that you can mark your 

calendars now - and plan to participate!  You can find that 

schedule attached to this email.  Either the CFO or President 

of our National AGA will be joining us at our fall seminar and 

presenting on data transparency - how exciting is that!  We 

also will be creating an Ozarks AGA Facebook so that we can 

keep you updated on the go - be looking for our friend request!

Community Service Plan

"Service doesn't have to be big & grandiose to be meaningful & 

make a difference." - Cheryl A. Esplin

This year we are focusing our community service efforts on the 

Ronald McDonald House Charities of the Ozarks, and we 

couldn't be more excited about it - we have big plans to make 
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this an exciting year!  We plan to fundraise throughout the year 

to purchase things from the house "wish-list" and serve 

breakfast twice during the year.  Our first breakfast will be 

Saturday, September 17th - we would LOVE for our members 

to join together and make this great experience for our Chapter 

and the families at Ronald McDonald House.  Let Mrs. Linda 

Charles know if you are interested in participating.

Membership Appreciation Networking Event

Thank YOU for making our chapter great!  Join us on August 

17th from 5:30-715 (come and go as you please) for free 

bowling and networking!  Ozarks AGA will be covering the cost 

of bowling, members and potential members will need to 

purchase their own food and drinks.  Don't bowl?  No worries!  

The VIB area is a private area that has plenty of seating where 

you can sit back and enjoy good company, jumbo TV screens 

and a private bar - a server will even deliver lane-side!
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